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It is with a heavy heart that this term St Francis is saying goodbye to our long-standing 

Friends of St Francis committee. We would like to say a massive THANK YOU! to 

Kylie, the Friends of St Francis committee and all of the volunteers that have supported 

the Friends of St Francis to ensure that every event went ahead by giving up their own 

time and these were a success. 

 

The Friends of St Francis have raised thousands of pounds over the years and have 

run a variety of different events to support this fundraising for the children of St Francis. 

This in turn has allowed the school to purchase a wide range of equipment to help 

support our pupils with their learning inside and outside of the classroom. 

 

Everyone at St Francis would like to wish Kylie and her team every success for the 

future and thank you again for your continued support over the years. 
 



 

 

We Need You! 
However, with St Francis saying goodbye to the Friends, and not wanting to “rest on one’s 

laurels” we would like to start the new school Year with a brand-new PTA. We would like to run a 

variety of events this year to help fundraise for new equipment and supplies for the children.  

If you are interested, please pop into the hall for a cup of tea and a chat to Mrs Barker on 

Monday 2nd October from 2.45pm to find out how you could support us with this new 

adventure.  

If you are unable to attend on this date and feel that you would like more information then please 

email Mrs Barker on  st_matthew@stfranciscatholicprimary.com  

Proposed up and coming events for 2023/24. 

Dates To Be Confirmed. 

 

• Christmas card fundraising 

• Christmas Fayre 

• Non School uniform 

• School Discos 

• Mother’s Day activities 

• Father’s Day activities 

• Summer Fayre 

• Second Hand school uniform sales 

• and many more to come 
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